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No!  There is absolutely no good reason for this proposed bill and will only serve to 

suppress voting by legal and authorized Oregonians.   

 

1) We provided proof of citizenship when we registered to vote.  This registration 

certifies the eligibility to vote and no further requirements are needed. 

2) Vote-by-mail provides a paper trail which is far more secure and more important 

today than it ever has been.   

 

Please do not allow this bill to proceed.  Oregonians deserve free, fair and lawful 

elections! 

 


